
Littles Parent Letter Summer 2022

STONINGTONFREELIBRARY.BEANSTACK.COM

June 20 - August 5

We are pleased to announce that our summer reading has made the transition to
a fully digital program using Beanstack. The new process allows you to track
reading online - earning badges and basket raffle tickets. Basket raffle tickets are
virtual, eliminating the need to write names and phone numbers on each ticket.

Online registration begins June 20 at stoningtonfreelibrary.beanstack.com.
Registration is ongoing and the last day to complete reading and get your
completion prize is Friday, August 5. Be sure to download the app on your mobile
device to make logging a breeze. Please use the same account you may already
have to avoid duplication of accounts.

The Littles group (Birth to age 5 (entering kindergarten) will log each book read
by scanning the barcode on the back of the book. They will earn one basket raffle
ticket for every 5 books read, with a total of 30 books and 6 tickets. Basket raffle
tickets can be entered virtually in a basket raffle designed exclusively for this age
group. Photos of the prizes can be found in the Littles section on the Beanstack
website. Additionally, Littles can earn additional raffle tickets by completing
activities in the activity badge section of Beanstack. After reading 30 books,
participants will receive a completion prize to be picked up at the library by
Friday, August 5.

We remain committed to providing a sense of continuity and a safe environment.

Can’t  wait to see you,
Maris Frey and Cathy Taylor


